
SPRINGVALE TOWNSHIP 

July 12, 2022 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 

The Springvale Township Board met in regular session on Tuesday, July 12, 2022, 7:00 PM, at the 

Springvale Township Hall, 8198 East Mitchell Road. There were five visitors present.   

 

CALL TO ORDER 7:00 PM by Township Supervisor, Randy McCune. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ROLL CALL by Pat McCune, Clerk  

Randy McCune, Supervisor  Present              Becky Fettig, Trustee        Present 

Dawn DeRue, Treasurer  Present              Kyle Ulrich, Trustee         Absent  

Patricia McCune, Clerk  Present 

 

CONSENT AGENDA ITEMS 

 

        Approval of the June Board meeting minutes:  Alice Conrad should be spelled Alyce. 

        Payment of bills:  No comments 

        Clerk and Treasurer’s Report: Funds are in order, taxes in order. 

        Becky Fettig made the motion to accept Consent Agenda Items, Dawn DeRue seconds. All  

        approved 

 

 VERBAL REPORTS 

 

         Ordinance Enforcement Officer (OEO): see attached report.   

        Lake level reports: Joel Kato reports on the water levels being where they should be for now. 

  Fire Dept. Report:  Randy McCune reported for the department. Good turnout for the  

  annual auction. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

         Road Report: Review of Camp Petosega Road concerns. 

 

New Business 

 

        ARPA Funds: All $230,459.56 of the ARPA funds allotted to Springvale Township have been  

         received. Pat McCune requested approval to use a portion of these funds for several expenses as  

         follows: 1) Kitchen counters and installation—approx. $9000, 2) Plastic seminar tables--$932.93,  

         3) Bollard sleeves for posts by Fire Hall vehicle doors—912.66. 

         Becky made the motion to approve using ARPA funds for these items; Dawn DeRue supported. 

         Roll Call Vote: Randy, Pat, Dawn, and Becky all voted “yes”.                                                                          

          



 

        Election Security Grant: $1500 reimbursement of qualified expenses that are paid for and  

         reimbursement forms filed within 2022. Becky made the motion that Pat McCune apply for this  

         grant, Dawn DeRue seconded. 

         Roll Call Vote: Randy, Pat, Dawn, and Becky all voted “yes”.                                                                          

        CD Maturity: Dawn recommended that the Trails End CD be renewed for 12 months. All approved 

        Public Inspection of Records Policy #2022071201: Note the assessors e-mail was changed. Becky 

         made the motion, Pat McCune seconded, all approved.   

                    

Comments from the floor:   

        Concerns mentioned on South Ellsworth Road. Additional comments on various roads. 

Comments from Board: 

          

Adjournment:  7:53 PM 

Respectfully submitted,  

Pamela Rambow, Springvale Township Deputy Clerk 

 

 

__________________________________, Springvale Township Clerk 

Approved by Springvale Township Board on ____________________ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


